
 
 
 
Sent:               Sunday, 7 April 2013 8:07 PM 
To:                   Local Government Mailbox 
Subject:          Bega Valley Shire Council rates 
 
 
 
We, as ratepayers, have strong objection to the proposed Special Rate Variation 
increases. There has been too many variations over the past years and it has made 
it impossible for many of us to keep living in this shire. Unfortunately though, to 
market our property would not bring the desired amount as there are too many 
properties on the market for the same reason ‐ IT'S BECOMING TOO EXPENSIVE 
FOR US TO LIVE HERE!! We therefore request through you, that IPART reject 
Council's application for a special variation. 
 


